
 

 

 

 

 

9 April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

MORFA BAY MEETING-FRIDAY 24 APRIL 

 

A meeting has been arranged on Tuesday 24th April at 3.30pm for the forthcoming trip to Morfa Bay. 

Details of the travel arrangements, itinerary and kit list will be available together with consent forms which must be 

signed and returned as soon as possible.  Important information will also be discussed regarding any medications your 

child may need while on the trip. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please inform the office and I will be pleased to forward the forms to you 

separately. 

Please ensure that full payment of the trip is made by 30 April 2018. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Brooks 

Year 6 teacher 

 

                                                                                                                          

                                                             

 

Alexander Hosea Primary School 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 

Honeyborne Way, Wickwar, South Gloucestershire, GL12 8PF 

Tel: 01454 294239  or 01454 294638 

Email: AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 

www.alexanderhoseaprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs D Williams 


